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Tuesday 7 June 2022 Term 2 Week 7 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

31 May - 15 June Life Education Van visit  

Thursday 9 June AFL Gala Day 

Friday 10 June FNC Girls & Boys Soccer 

Monday 13 June Queen’s Birthday Holiday 

Tuesday 14 June NC Cross Country 

Wednesday 15 June School Photo’s 

Thursday 16 June PSSA Rugby League Gala Day 

Tuesday 21 June PSSA Netball 

Monday 27 June Rugby Union Gala Day 

Wednesday 29 June NC Rugby Union Trials 

 NC Girls Rugby 7’s 

Thursday 30 June Stage 3 Eureka Excursion 

Friday 1 July KPS Athletics Carnival 

 Last Day Term 2 

Tuesday  19 July Term 3 commences for  

 students 

Saturday 30 July P&C Trivia Night 

Friday 5 August Tweed District Athletics 

8-10 August Stage 3 Camp Maranatha 

15-17 August Stage 2 Camp Tallebudgera 

 
Earlier this year we launched our new sport houses and I 
am happy to share the new logos we have had designed 
for each house. Students were engaged in selecting their 
preferences for each house and the designs were then 
recreated in a digital format. New house flags are on  
order to complement the tents, that we unveiled at the 
cross country carnival. We are hoping they will be  
finished by July 1st, for the athletics carnival.  

Introducing our new house logos: 

Snapper: Red    Osprey: Green   Kingfisher: Blue  Stingray: Yellow  

       

Afternoons continue to be busy, with car pick-up on  
Orient Street, after 3pm. Please speak to your children 
about their exit gates. Only those leaving by car should 
be picked up at the main gates. ALL pedestrian pick up 
should be at the gate near the crossing.  It is also  
essential that pedestrians use the crossing, to cross the 
road where possible or walk above the car pick up zone to 
cross over. It is a very dangerous practice to walk  
between moving cars to cross the road with students, 
even if they are holding your hand. 

Please remember that the pick-up zone is no stopping/no 
parking area after school and the area is monitored. 
Thank you for assisting us to keep all students safe. 

As of next week, I will be on leave, until the start of 
term 3. I am very excited to be heading to Canada, to 
visit my family, whom I haven’t seen since 2018! Thank 
you COVID! 

Mrs. Mirana will be relieving Principal whilst I am away, 
with Mr. Bush relieving as Deputy Principal. Mrs Gray will 
be supporting them, filling Mrs. Mirana’s student  
wellbeing role during this period, with Mrs. Gardner on  
5 Surfers.  

I hope you all enjoy your school holidays. I look forward 
to catching up with you all in term 3. 

Diana Foley 
Principal 

Paint Room 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 
 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

 

PRINCIPAL NEWS 

As term 2 draws to a close, there is still much activity 
for all students. Our Stage 3 students are very busy with 
many catch up sporting activities and the students are 
loving it. Thank you to the many parents and carers who 
have supported students and teachers with morning 
training sessions and transport to games and gala days. It 
is certainly a highlight of the week for many students.  

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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School Photo’s - Wednesday 15 June 

Photo order envelopes have gone home with students. 
Please note the following important information: 

• Each envelope has a unique code for your child. 

• Each child must return their own envelope, even if  
payment is enclosed in a sibling’s envelope. 

• Please do not put envelopes inside other envelopes. 

• Late envelopes with cash handed in the school after 
photo day will not be accepted. 

• Only online orders will be accepted after photo day 
(not for sibling photos) 

• Spare envelopes are available from the office. 

• Sibling photo envelopes are available from the office. 

• Only children that attend KPS can be in sibling photos. 

• Payment for sibling photo’s must be in the sibling  
envelope or online. 

• Online payments for sibling photos cut off at 7am on 
photo day. 
 

Education Hardship Fund 

ALL STUDENTS at KPS have received $500 each from 
the Education Hardship Fund as a flood recovery  
payment.  This has been placed on your student account 
and can be used towards most payments at school, except 
for photos.  Please consider this option before making 
payments and contact the office to use the fund.  Please 
refer to the letter which was sent on Seesaw on 1 June. 
 

Parent Portal 

Please ensure you have registered for access to the  
Parent Portal prior to the release of reports at the end 
of term. 

If you require any assistance, please contact the school 
office. 

Parents/carers can access the Parent Portal through the 
school website to view reports and attendance. 
 

Canteen Orders 

A reminder to please write your payment method on the 
bag with your order.   

• Online orders  - receipt number required on the bag. 

• If using Education Hardship (flood relief) fund for 
payment, this must be written on the bag. 
 

OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.15pm 

  
CANTEEN CORNER 

School Canteen operates four days each 
week - Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday & 
Friday 

PLEASE HAVE ORDERS IN BY 9:00 AM 

    VOLUNTEER ROSTER 

 

Volunteers Required 
If you are interested in helping ,  

please contact the office on 02 6674 1467. 
New volunteers will require Working With Children Checks.   

Please see the office for the paperwork. 

 
PAYMENT OPTIONS 

EFTPOS - at the school office only  

Online - via the school website ‘Make A Payment’ tab. 

Please include online payment receipt number on the paper bag.  

Cash - correct money in the bag is appreciated. 

All orders require a paper bag with the students name, class and  

order details.  
 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

 

 

PBL WINNERS  
Week 7 

Digby W - K Pippies Harlyn C - K Seahorses 

Kain D - 1 Fishies Taj V - 1 Longboards 

Autumn S - 3/4 Clownfish Marlie C - 3/4 Clownfish 

Teagan R - 6 Jetskis Belle K - 5 Surfers 

 

UNIFORMS 
 
The school office is able to order uniforms for families 
using the Education Hardship Fund.  Orders must be 
made through the office.  Please contact the office if 
you would like to place an order. 

The office has a limited supply of track pants available 
for the winter months, new and second hand.  We also 
have other second hand uniforms available.  Please check 
with the office if we have your size. 

 
 
 
 

Online: www.mrcharles.com.au        Phone: 1800 810 182 

Thursday 9 June 

Katherine 

Friday 10 June 

Rhys, Leisa, Jean 

Thursday 16 June 

Katherine 

Friday 17 June 

Rhys, Heather, Jean 



 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

SPORT 

North Coast Rugby Union 

A massive congrats to Olivia, Lachie, Benson, Sunee & 
Charlie for making it into their respective North Coast 
Rugby Union teams. Incredible effort! An extra special 
shout out to Olivia who made it into the girls team when 
she is only in Yr 5 - wow! Axel (also Yr 5) was named as a 
reserve in the boys team. Kingy's future is definitely 
bright on the rugby stage!  
 

NSW  PSSA State Hockey Championships 

Congratulations to Laurie and Bianca for their amazing 
performance at the NSW PSSA State Hockey  
Championships in Tamworth. 

Laurie and the NC Boys team won Gold 
for the second year in a row.   
Outstanding achievement! 

Bianca and the NC Girls team finished 
6th.  Brilliant performance! 
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Kingscliff Public School 
STEM Projects 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


